
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 23 October 2003 

2. HIGHSTED ROAD – PEDESTRIAN SAFETY 
 
 The Board, having considered a report from the Transport Planner, City Streets Unit, regarding traffic 

safety issues associated with the Cotswold School in Highsted Road, decided: 
 
 1. That the proposed traffic management plan for Highsted Road be approved. 
 
 2. That the distribution of a publicity leaflet detailing this proposal to the community be approved. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


